
 

 

Tuesday 16 June 2020 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

At the end of this school year we will be saying a fond farewell to Mrs Parry, our Assistant Head. 

Mrs Parry joined Our Lady & St. Edward’s back in 2009 and has been a cherished member of our teaching staff, 

particularly as a Year 6 teacher, leaving a lasting impression on many children and families.  Mrs Parry became 

Assistant Head in 2014 and has been a valued member of our Senior Leadership Team, contributing to all aspects of 

school life.  Mrs Parry leaves us at the end of August to take up Headship at St. Peter’s Catholic Primary School in 

September.  On behalf of all the Governors, staff, children and parents of Our Lady & St. Edward’s we wish her all the 

very best in her new role.  Our loss is their gain.  Goodbye and good luck Mrs Parry, you will be greatly missed! 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Mrs E McGinigall 

Headteacher 

 

          


